
Update on Flood Remediation 

Chad Nead has been working with his crew for a couple of weeks now. Some of the units 
have been sprayed with micro bacterial spray and Kilz applied.  

They have also started putting up drywall in some units.  

Chad applied for permits the first day we hired him. He officially received the first ones 
today, December 3. So, those first units can get their first inspection and progress to the 
next step. This is good news! 

We have been very careful to make sure things have been done legally and exactly how it is 
required by the city.  

If you would like Chad to do any work in your unit, give him a call.  

 Chad Nead Improvements 
 Phone: 352/610-2293 
 Email: chadneadimprovements@gmail.com 

 

Jeri Elliston 
Project Manager 
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